Energy Committee Minutes— August 13, 2015

Present: Johanna Young and Andrew Hatch, Al Krygeris joined later

* Motion was made to accept July’s minutes as written with correction of typo.

* Master plan was accepted by the sub-committee and planning board. Committee thanked
Andrew for his hard work.

* Andrew is going to work on the grant for a thermal camera now that the Master Plan chapter is
done.

* The cost is $995 for the thermal camera.

* |f the WEC gets the grant and camera then Tim Wolfe of Washington would be our pilot case.
Andrew said it sounded like the application process should go pretty smoothly.

*  Sept. 8™ is the Master Plan public meeting and the WEC chapter will be discussed.

* We discussed having someone come to talk about micro-hydro and heat pumps.

* Discussed about what’ s going to happen with potential renovations on the TH, Fire Station and
Police station.

* Next meeting will be on September 10",

* Meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted by,

Johanna Young

Secretary Pro Temps



